
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
Dear Supporter: 
 
 
We have changed the location of our event to the River Island Country Club! 
 
On Friday, May 2, 2025, Tulare Dairy Herd Improvement Association will be hosting 
the Annual Golf Tournament. The tournament is open to our association members and 
any other individuals interested in a relaxing afternoon.  We are again inviting our 
association members and friends to participate in ways other than playing golf . 
 
Each year, we offer the opportunity of hole-sponsorship to all interested parties.  The 
$100.00 sponsor’s fee includes an 18” x 24” sign placed prominently in the tee area.  
We are again giving you an opportunity to award a prize on one of our special holes 
such as the longest drive or closest to the pin.  
 
As is the case each year, proceeds in excess of the costs and moderate winning team 
prizes, will benefit the Tulare Dairy Herd Improvement Association Scholarship Fund for  
High School graduates in the area.   
 
The sponsorship Application on the reverse side of this letter should be completed and 
returned to Tulare DHIA via email or at the address shown above by April 18, 2025. A 
tournament entry form is enclosed with a firm entry deadline. 
 
Also, golfer should note there is a dress code for River Island. No jeans or denim 
allowed and collared shirts are required.  
 
Thank you again for your support in prior years and we look forward to your 
involvement in this year’s tournament. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
David Brown, TDHIA Manager 


